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Pall Life Sciences (PLS) will begin drilling for the installation of a new monitoring well (MW) at the 
northeast corner of Allison St. and Dexter Rd. on September 25.  This process is likely to take about a 
week, or possibly more, depending on drilling conditions.  Groundwater samples will be collected during 
drilling to determine where the highest concentrations of 1,4-dioxane are located.  Drilling will continue to 
bedrock (over 200 feet deep) and one or more MWs will be installed, depending on the geologic 
formations encountered.

Additional MWs are also planned, although we don’t have a schedule for these yet:
- west side of Park Lake Road north of MW-71 (near First Sister Lake)
- near the intersection of Carbeck and Walter Streets
- south of Park Road near the Huron Valley Swim Club
- near Fuller Street and the Allen Creek Drain
- near 5th Street and Liberty

These MWs will provide information that will help us track the movement of groundwater and the effects 
of remediation.

Previous updates and other details can be found on 
the DEQ's Gelman website, which can be accessed in two ways:

click on the following link:
http://www.michigan.gov/deq/0,1607,7-135-3311_4109_9846_9847-71595--,00.html

or enter http://www.michigan.gov/deqrrd, then scroll to "Contaminated Sites List" and click on "Gelman 
Sciences, Inc. Site of Contamination".

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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